
[Your name
Address]

[Date]

[Elected official’s name
Mailing address]

Dear [Insert your elected official’s name; include formal title—such as Congressperson, Mayor, etc.]      ,

I am one of your constituents and I writing to encourage you to consider supporting legislation that directly or indirectly supports the rights of trans individuals in your [provide location: district/city/state.] As you likely know, our current administration is targeting the trans community with several executive orders, which is inspiring states and local communities to also target this rather vulnerable community. This is creating an unfortunate and even deadly environment in which trans people are forced to live.

For example, A recent Executive order (January 20, 2025) has restricted gender markers on official documents, such as US passports, to the gender a person is assigned at birth. This directly impacts how freely a trans person can travel. Idaho House Bill #352 prohibits k-12 teachers from teaching anything related to gender identity, which erases the truth of trans existence. Kansas Senate Bill No. 63 restricts any medical professional from administering gender affirming care to a minor, including social transitioning, even with a parent’s consent, thereby relegating a trans person to a life in the closet. The Ohio State Bill SB 1, which prevents any college or university from teaching any content related to their definition of DEI material, which includes anything related to queer identity (which includes the existence of trans people). 
In all, 42 bills have passed in 18 states just this year. These laws, when coupled with other movements to restrict a person’s access to books in several states, books which present crucial information about the trans experience, severely compromise a person’s ability to live their lives on a daily basis without harassment (or worse). These people need access to life-affirming and life-saving information, just as their families and allies need to understand how to support the trans people they love. These laws are compromising these people’s lives in a devastating way.

As one of your constituents, I urge you to support any and all positive trans legislation that might cross your desk or appear for discussion in your voting bodies. I also urge you to vote compassionately when considering anti-trans legislation that comes before you. Lives are at stake, and you can make a difference.


Sincerely,

[Your name]
